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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you are aware, your child has successfully been cast in Stour Valley Community School’s 
production of Grease, which is on 7, 8 & 9 February 2022 at 7pm. The auditions were 
extremely popular, and we are absolutely delighted to have your child as a member of the 
cast.   
 
From now until the performance dates we will require them to commit to rehearsals on 
Mondays and Wednesdays 3-4:30pm, extending to 5pm after October half term.  
 
Initially between now and October half term, Monday rehearsals will be for LEADS only, with 
Wednesday being for the FULL CAST. This will change after half term and a more detailed 
rehearsal schedule will be published nearer the time.  
 
There will also be a full technical rehearsal which will run from 3-8pm on Thursday 26 
January 2023.  
 
In order for the production to be a success, it is absolutely essential that your child is 
available for all rehearsals, including the technical rehearsal mentioned above. We are 
bound to a very tight rehearsal schedule and for this reason I would ask for your support, by 
making sure your child is free to commit to their rehearsals, and avoid making 
dentist/medical etc. appointments on rehearsal days. Please be aware that arrangements 
will need to be made for your child to ensure they get home safely after each rehearsal, as 
there is no school transport available.  
 
All cast members have been cast in the production on the understanding that they will 
complete all homework/revision on time and with their usual effort. A space is therefore 
available for them to complete homework/revision during rehearsals, if they are not needed 
at a particular time. It has been explained to the cast that should they fall behind on 
homework, their place in the cast may be at risk.  
 
Please complete and return the attached slip to Miss Duffy or Mrs Hutchinson, to confirm 
your acknowledgement and consent.  
 
On behalf of the Grease production team, we would like to thank you in advance for your 
support. It is going to be a fantastic show and we look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours faithfully  
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The Grease Team  
 
Please complete and return the attached permission slip to Miss Duffy/ Mrs 
Hutchinson  
 
  
Student’s Name: …………………………………………………… Tutor Group: ………………… 
 
I agree to my child’s participation in Stour Valley Community School’s production of Grease 
and understand that they will be required for all rehearsals as detailed in the attached letter.  
 
 
I understand that transport arrangements will need to be made each Monday and 
Wednesday after rehearsals.  
 
  
Parent/Carer Signature: …………………………………………….. Date: ……………………… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


